Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/08/27 4:22 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]City file OZS-2024-0039

From: Arpan Shah <

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 8:21 AM

To: City Clerks Office < City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca

Subject: [EXTERNAL] City file OZS-2024-0039

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hello City clerk Office,

I would like to oppose this development due to very few parking spots vs residents. The accidents ratio is much higher in this area and less parking spots will have more street parking. There is parking shortage nearby school and we are struggling for community safety. Furthermore, if this development is granted than ,we need more space for school as well because in current situation, kids are studying in Pods. The school is already over crowded.

Thanks, Arpan Shah